
Allscripts closes previously announced sale of its interests in Netsmart

January 2, 2019

CHICAGO, Jan. 02, 2019 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Allscripts (NASDAQ: MDRX) closed the previously announced sale of its interests in Netsmart
Technologies, Inc. on December 31, 2018.

Additional pro forma financial details relating to the transaction described in this press release will be provided in a filing with the Securities and
Exchange Commission on Form 8-K.
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